
COMMENTS FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL (PERFORMANCE AND 
GROWTH) 

 
CORPORATE PLAN REFRESH 2020/21 

 
4.1 The Panel received the Corporate Plan Refresh 2020/21 at its meeting on 

16th September 2020. 
 
4.2 A question was asked by Councillor Roberts on how important partnership 

working is going forward. In response, the Panel was informed that 
partnership working is crucial for the Council in order to fulfil the aims of the 
Corporate Plan. There are significant problems which require the Council to 
work with partners to resolve for the benefit of Huntingdonshire residents. 

 
4.3 The Panel supported the Corporate Plan Refresh and recommended that the 

Cabinet endorse the proposed list of key actions and performance indicators 
for 2020/21. 

 


